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Thank you to all who were able to join us for our Mother's Day Breakfast last Sunday. 
This was the Knights' first breakfast since before the pandemic started, so while we may
have been out of practice, we made up for it in enthusiasm.  Thanks to all the Knights
who volunteered to put on this event for the moms of our parish.  And those of you who
came to eat seemed enthusiastic, too, as we received so many compliments on the food. 
Thanks, also, for your generous free-will offerings.  We will be able to donate several
hundred more dollars to Alpha Family Services because of you.

If you missed the breakfast, don't worry.  The Knights' enthusiasm has spilled over, and
we'd like to return to a semi-regular schedule of breakfasts -- or brunches – again with
free-will offerings, to raise more money for people and organizations in need in our
communities.  We will take the current Mass schedule into consideration and try to
provide worthwhile events for parishioners and the community to attend.  Thanks again,
and God bless you all (but especially the moms!). 


